
             Weekly News     Focus Areas for the Week 
-Lent is upon us.  This week we will be attending Mass on 
Wednesday for Ash Wednesday.  We will be discussing 
how we prepare our hearts and minds during these 40 days 
of Lent.  It is a good reminder of how we are to make time 
for Jesus each and every day. 
-March is Reading Month.  Be sure to encourage your child 
to track their reading times.  Information on the fun 
activities planned for this month will be coming home.  
Students have opportunities to win some cool prizes too!  
Read, Read, Read!
-Sarah, Plain and Tall-we will finish the book and will be 
watching the movie.  Following the movie, the students will 
create a list of similarities and differences between the 
book and the movie. 
-Our math unit on comparing fractions will be completed 
this week.  We will review and have a test on Tuesday, 
March 8. The next unit will pertain to fractions and 
decimals. 
-The Midwest region will be our next focus area in social 
studies.  Students will begin learning about this region of 
our country and identifying states and capitals.  Google 
Classroom has a practice game that is a fun way to help 
students learn the states and capitals.  
  -The students will have a test Thursday, March 3 on 
vocabulary from Sarah Plain and tall.  They will need to 
know spelling and definition. 
-Reminder No school Friday for Professional Development.  
Hope everyone enjoys the day off. 
Important Dates
Wednesday-Ash Wednesday Mass
Thursday- Vocabulary Quiz
Friday- No School Professional Development

Religion-Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy
Math-Comparing Fractions-complete unit and review
Reading-Compare Movie and Book Sarah Plain and 
Tall
Science-Food Chains/Webs
Social Studies-Midwest Region
English-Prepositions and Prepositional Phrases 
Phonics-Diphthong Review
Spelling-Vocabulary

Spelling Test March 3        

February 27-March 4, 2022
Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Lord, it is good to give thanks to you.   Psalm 92:2


